
Hand Giving Mission By CAVS Rover Scouts 

 

This was accomplished when members visited Nairobi Children’s Home in Lower Kabete on 15 
June 2013 for a hand giving mission. The event was facilitated by staff members who 
contributed towards it and the administration support in terms of transport. Staff members in 
combination with the students raised 12,500/= which was used to purchase some food staff that 
was donated to the home.  

In addition to the donation the scouts participated in various events such as environmental clean 
up, Cooking, Slashing, Food preparation, Washing dishes, playing with the Children, etc. 

 


